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          9 December 2022 

 

Dear Parents 

 

 

As part of our continued assessment of your child’s learning, they have recently completed 

in school the end of Autumn, termly KS2 maths and reading assessment papers. 

 

These assessments are one of many teaching tools and strategies, used by class teachers to 

support future teaching and learning planning.  The children have had their results shared 

with them and understand that there may have been questions linked to content that has 

not yet been taught in class.  

 

We have sent these papers home before the end of term, so that parents can see the style 

of questions and the expectations for the year group.  By sharing these with you, it also 

provides children with the opportunity to relook at questions and have another try at those 

that were not initially correct. 

 

Attached are the reading booklets for each year group. Children needed to read these in 

order to answer the questions in the answer booklet. 

 

Information about the timings of each paper can be found on the first page of each 

answer booklet. 

 

We hope that you find this useful. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

KS2 Team 
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